Yamhill County Wildlife Control Program

The Yambhill County Board of Commissioners approved a new wildlife control program that will provide
financial assistance to homeowners confronting the prevention and control of wildlife damage.

Homeowners in Yamhill County may request 50% reimbursement, or up to $250, toward services
required by a certified wildlife control operator. Cost-sharing will only be available in cases where
unprotected mammals pose a safety issue. If you qualify, the County will have a wildlife control operator
contact the homeowner on a time available basis. Additionally, homeowners facing significant financial
hardship may apply to have their share of the payment waived.

Interested parties may contact the County Administrator at boc@co.yamhill.or.us or call 503-434-7501
for more information.




